
 
 
THE FIFE COUNCIL (ODDFELLOWS ANNUAL 
PROCESSION) (TEMPORARY RESTRICTION OF 
TRAFFIC) ORDER 2024 
 
 

 
 

Temporary Rolling Road Closure 
Newburgh Caledonian Lodge of Oddfellows 

Annual Procession 
 
 

WHERE? High Street/Cupar Road, Newburgh between  
West Port and Melville Place. 

 
Access for emergency service vehicles and 
pedestrians will be maintained. 
 
The alternative route for through traffic will be  
via West Port Road; Gardens Road; Shorehead; 
Lyall Place; Robertson Crescent; and Melville Place. 

   
 
   

WHEN?  31/12/24 between 18.55hrs and 20.00hrs.  
 
 
 

WHY? To allow the Newburgh Caledonian Lodge of 
Oddfellows Annual Procession to take place in 
safety. 

 
 
 

WHO? Newburgh Caledonian Lodge of Oddfellows is 
responsible for this event and can be contacted  
as follows: 
 

 
Contact Tel No: 07855 540836 
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